Address 
………….. 2004    

F.A.O: 

Re: Invoice No 

Dear ,

Our records show that the above mentioned invoice, dated ………2005, is still outstanding. The terms of payment, as noted at the foot of the invoice, are 28 days from the invoice date. We would be very grateful if you could send us the payment as soon as possible. I have attached a copy of the invoice for your information.
If you feel that you have paid this invoice, please contact us with the payment details and we will look into it and amend our records accordingly. Please ignore this reminder if you have paid the outstanding amount over the last few days and it has crossed with this letter. 
Yours sincerely,

Peter McDonnell

